
CITY OF COSTA MESA 
NOTICE OF A PUBLIC HEARING 

 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the City Council will NOT be holding a public hearing, 
as previously published on March 4, 2016 for the City Council Meeting of March 15, 2016, 
on the following item:   
 
A REQUEST FOR REVIEW BY MAYOR PRO TEM RIGHEIMER FOR THE PLANNING 
COMMISSION’S DECISION OF APPROVAL FOR THE PROPOSED PROJECT PA-15-
57 & TT-17998 LOCATED AT 133 TO 139 E 21ST STREET 
 
The item will be re-noticed for a future meeting date. 
 
Brenda Green, City Clerk, City of Cosa Mesa 
Published on: March 12, 2016 
 
 
 


